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Kirkwood Community College will host its annual softball camp for  players in the 8th grade
through 12th grade on Saturday, Dec. 28 at the  Gould Recreation Center on campus.

  

The camp will cover offense, defense and pitching. Each camper should  bring their own
equipment. Pitchers are asked to supply their own  catcher.

  

The Kirkwood coaching staff will be joined by guest coaches from  Alabama, Western Illinois,
Northern Iowa, Bowling Green, Northern State  and Wichita State. Current and former Kirkwood
players also will assist.

  

Brochures are available in the Kirkwood athletic offices at Johnson Hall. Kirkwood softball coach
Joe Yegge may be contacted at joe.yegge@kirkwood.edu .
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